
   
June 18, 2019 

Company 
Contact 
Address 
City, State ZIP 
 
 
Due to various circumstances, the City of Portola has announced that there will be no Railroad Days 
Celebration in 2019.  The Feather River Rail Society, operators of the Western Pacific Railroad 
Museum and long time partner in the Railroad Days event, would like to maintain a railroad history 
themed event in August to continue the legacy until the full event is reinstated. 
 
To this end, we will be holding our Western Pacific Celebration on August 2-4, 2019, Friday through 
Sunday.  At the Celebration, we will be running caboose trains and offering free admission on 
Saturday and Sunday.  We will also be offering special guided tours of the museum, having rides on 
rail motor cars, vendor tables, model railroad exhibits and hosting guest equipment.  We also have a 
chance to bring in a guest steam locomotive if we can get sponsorship to cover the travel costs. 
 
To help support this event and bring in visitors to Portola for that weekend, we are asking for a 
donation of $200 toward the WP Celebration and associated costs.  In return for your donation, your 
company will be promoted on our website, in our newsletter and on a banner at the event. 
 
We are also looking for sponsors to support our steam program, which is nearing the end of 
restoration on historic Western Pacific steam locomotive 165, and bring in the guest steam 
locomotive.  This sponsorship donation is for $1,000. 
 
Complete the information below and return to the FRRS via postal mail at the address above.  For 
more information, please email info@wplives.org or call 530-832-4131. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Eugene Vicknair and Greg Elems – 2019 Western Pacific Celebration Chairpersons 
 
 
 
 
COMPANY NAME       CONTACT NAME 
 
 
ADDRESS     CITY   STATE  ZIP CODE 
 
 
PHONE NUMBER   EMAIL    WEBSITE 
 
SELECT DONATION:         $200 Western Pacific Celebration Donation          $1,000 Steam Program Donation 


